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WATER COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Water Commission of the 
City of Santa Cruz has been cancelled from July 12, 2010 at the hour of 7:00 p.m., until the 
next regular meeting on August 23, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in City Council Chambers, 809 
Center Street, Santa Cruz.   
 
 
Dated:  July 7, 2010 
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